Hello



from KWEL

1580

MIDLAND, TEXAS

Dear Stan,

We are pleased to have recieved your report of reception of KWEL on our DX of Feb 4th.

We certainly enjoyed broadcasting it. And I find that we were well recieved in all parts of the US, Canada and New Zealand, so far.

Due to the small size of our staff and therefore the time limitations, I must make the replys short. I hope all the club members understand.

Once again, thanks for everything. With www every wish for your continued success in DXing, I remain,

Yours Trulyv